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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 27th January 2017
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Fetcham Park,
Lower Road, Fetcham,
Surrey KT22 9HD


Have a super weekend, 
Mrs Fine, Miss Morris and Miss Mitchell. 
Our Learning This Week





In English this week, we have read to the end of 'Black Dog' by Levi Pinfold and discussed our favourite parts of the story and things we didn’t like so much.  We also thought of questions we would like to ask the author about the story.  The children have been drawing their own dogs using the description from the text – some of them are very fierce! The children have also been writing and improving their own sentences using a range of verbs, adjectives and fronted adverbials.


In Maths this week, the children have become the kings and queens of addition! We have been focusing on using the formal written method of addition, working with 3 and 4 digit numbers.  We have applied our knowledge in the context of money, and two step word problems.  We have also identified lines of symmetry of shapes presented in different orientations and discussed how many lines of symmetry are possible on one shape.  Finally, the children completed simple shapes using a line of symmetry – not as easy as it sounds!


We were visited today by the Earthsong Music Group and the children took part in a Chinese workshop.  They learned all about the Chinese New Year and had great fun.  We will be having our own Chinese New Year inspired day in Year 4 next Thursday and we are looking forward to seeing all the children in their Chinese costumes. (Please remember to include sensible shoes and a warm coat for playtimes.)








Homework


No spellings this week; instead there is an exercise which tests your child’s knowledge of apostrophes for possession in singular and plural nouns.  


For Maths homework, there are some Mathletics activities that focus on addition, both written and mental, with strategies, including rounding, that help children to estimate and then check their answers are correct.


Please keep reading with your children.  I can see by reading the comments in their Reading Records that they are really enjoying their books.  Keep up the good work!
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Dates for your Diary


Chinese New Year Inspiration Day – Thursday 2nd February – please dress up!


PTFA KS2 Disco – Friday 3rd Feb, 5.15pm – 6.15pm


World Book Day – Wednesday 2nd March


Class Collective Worship –Wed 8th March, 9am 











